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Start of Public Hearing into Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (Hydro) 
General Rate Application Postponed 

 

 
Please be advised that the public hearing into Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s 2006 

General Rate Application scheduled to begin tomorrow Wednesday November 1, 2006 has been 

postponed in response to a request for postponement received today from Hydro. The Board 

granted the request with the agreement of all intervenors participating in the hearing. These 

intervenors include Newfoundland Power Inc., the Industrial Customers and the Government 

appointed Consumer Advocate, Mr. Thomas Johnson. The Board will issue an advisory setting 

out a revised schedule once it has been established.    
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